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September 13, 2012
Dear ​​​​​​__________,

The Sunol Glen Community Club is gearing up for another great year!

For the past several years, Community Club has been the benefit of tremendous support from the Sunol Community and parents.  We have been able to accomplish many things with that support including upgrading technology in the classrooms, improving our reading libraries, supporting construction of the track, and, most notably, providing $22,000 to $33,000 each year to support Sunol Glen's Art & Music programs.  
But the need continues.
Our first fundraiser of the year is the 20th Annual Sunol Glen Walkathon on Friday, October 5th. 
This trademark event has become a tradition through the years, and is something that students, staff, and parents have grown to love.  We are very excited this year to be celebrating both the 20th Anniversary of the event and our new track.  We hope you can join us for the track ribbon cutting ceremony at 1 pm.
I have enclosed sponsorship information for your consideration.

We are so grateful for your generous support through the years!

Best regards,

Kindra Mendall
Community Club President
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